
West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

November 2, 2022

Cork and Barrel

President-Pat Groth

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm.

Secretary report approved by Bill and James.

● The Treasurer’s Report-

▪ The current balance of the bank account is $25,396.15.

● Terry will order an alternator and oil for the groomer.

▪ The Treasurer's Report was accepted by Travis and Adam.

● Please pay your dues of $35 to Harley or Tiff. If you will not be at the meeting please send a

check to Tiffany Falk at 1747 Terry Dale Drive West Bend 53090.

Old Business-

o Trails-

▪ James built some map signs for the trails.

▪ We have a trails-in date of November 12th.

▪ Mitch Saari is going to take care of the map boxes.

▪ Trail heads we should try and get written permission via mail or in person.

▪ Hellen Wittemeyer has been a landowner for many years. The club decided to

get flowers on behalf of the snowmobile club.

Billing-

▪ All billing is to go to Travis Prindl please message him with time, equipment, and

number of people. Contact him at travisprindl@gmail.com.

o Logo Wear- We still have some available if you would like some.

o Landowners Dinner-

▪ We booked the Fillmore Turner for now for April 14th. It would be $250 for the

downstairs and we could choose any certified caterer or vendor.

▪ Last year was like $3,1000.

mailto:travisprindl@gmail.com


▪ Look into food pricing at Eden Meat Market and Gateway Cafe.

▪ Clint, Pat, Craig, and Tiff for the committee.

o Club Trip-

▪ The Carter Trip has a tentative date of January 26-29.

● It is under the West Bend Kettle Trailblazers.

● There are 10 rooms available.

▪ Beaver Lodge has 8 rooms for Feb 16-19. As of now, there are no cooks or

bartenders.

▪ Brent suggested the Four Seasons in Pembine for the 2023- 2024 season trip.

● If you would be interested we can pick a date and start making

reservations.

o Dual Sports Race-

▪ The races went great and everyone was pleased!

▪ We ran out of chili at the very end. Next year if we have 3 full Nescos of chili, we

should be good!

● New Business-

o Snowmobile Safety Class-

▪ The Safety Class is on November 15-17 from 6pm to 9pm at Newburg

Sportsman’s Club.

▪ Pat will be running the class and Harley, Tiff, Bob, and Chris will be assisting.

▪ If you would like to become a certified teacher you can observe the classes and

receive your certification.  Clint and Becca are planning on becoming certified.

o Christmas Parades-

▪ West Bend Theme- A Family Christmas on November 27th.

▪ Port Washington parade Christmas on the Corner December 3rd.

▪ Adell Christmas Parade Magic of Christmas December 10th

▪ We are going to have snowmobiles pulling Santa’s Sleigh.

▪ The setup will start on Saturday the 19th at 4:30 in Terry Chesaks Shop on

Highway M.

▪ We are buying candy online because there is none in the stores.

o County Report-



▪ Mike Wanninger is having trouble getting to the meetings we are looking for a

volunteer to help.

The next meeting will be held on December 7, 2022 at 6:45 pm at West Bend Lakes Golf Course.


